
 

Hello Quarry Ridge Members, 
 
We will be running a 50/50 raffle during each day of this week’s Quarry Cup 
tournament. Half of the proceeds each day will go to one lucky member whose name is 
drawn while the other half will go to the East Hampton Little League 
All Star Classic in honor of my nephew, Matt D’Amico. Matt tragically passed away on 
Christmas 2011 at 11 years old in a tragic car accident.  This will be the 10 year 
anniversary of his passing. 
 
This is the 7th year that we have ran this raffle. East Hampton Little League chose to 
remember Matt by bestowing his name to this special All Star Game, which attracts 
teams throughout Middlesex county and at times further. We have raised over $3000 to 
support the tournament in his honor. The money raised here will go towards food, 
beverages, etc. 
 
Please join me in this raffle to honor Matt’s memory. Raffle tickets will be $5 per ticket 
on both days, no limit in how many you can purchase.  
 
I would like to thank you on behalf of my family for all for your support of this very 
special tournament. 
 
Thank you, 
John Dillon 


